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Newsletter 

2020 Enrolment Forms 
 
We are excited to announce that we are now taking 
expression of interest forms for Preschool and 
enrolment forms for Kindergarten for 2020! 

 If your child is returning to Preschool 2020, 
you need to fill in an expression of interest 
form. 

 If your child is going to Kindergarten 2020, 
you need to fill in an enrolment form for 
Kindergarten. 

 If your child is going to be attending another 
school for Kindergarten, you need to go to 
the school your child is zoned for to collect 
an enrolment form. 

If you have any questions in regards to decisions 
for 2020 that have not yet been discussed, please 
feel free to see Miss Pilkington. 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  
 

Cooking in Preschool 
 

During play the children have been 
cooking in the sandpit, the 
playdough area and in the home 
corner. In the home corner we had 
the tea shop and now the 
party/teddy bear’s picnic which has 
led to an interest in cooking 
cupcakes.  
We were excited to try a new recipe 
to cater for all the dietary needs of 
all the children.  
The children learnt about the 
different ingredients in the cupcake 
then helped make them. The 
Preschool smelt delightful as the 
cupcakes were cooking. 
At the end of the day, the children 
chose icing colours and enjoyed 
tasting their creation as well as 
sharing them with their families.  
We hope you can continue the 
cooking interest with your children 
at home.  
Please find attached the recipe. 
Please note, session two 
substituted the plain flour for gluten 
free flour and nuttelex instead of 
butter.  
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Crazy Hair Day 
Thank you for your support raising 
money for Cystic Fibrosis on Crazy 
Hair Day. Your children looked great 
with their crazy hair, you were very 
creative and thanks for getting into 
the spirit.  
On crazy hair day, we were also 
creative making faces on our craft 
table and drawing faces with crazy 
hair during group time. 
  
 

 
  

 

Friendly Reminders 
 

As the weather continues to get colder, please 
dress your child in warm clothes and pack spare 
warm clothes.  
 

Thank you 
 

Thank you to Mariah and Lincoln’s family who 
donated warm clothes and games to our Preschool. 
Thank you to Tyson and Alexander for ongoing 
donations of recycled materials. Thank you to all 
the families for donations to enhance our Preschool 
and program.  
Your support and partnership is greatly 
appreciated.  
 
 
 
 


